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PRIME Meeting no 14 
13 June 2019, Bern, CH 

Annex to item 5 PRIME deliveries: 

Appointment of a leader for the young professional exchange 

program 

 

 

– For decision – 

 

In PRIME 13, 15 November 2018, the human resource policy of IMs was discussed. PRIME 
industry co-chair, Alain Quinet, concluded the discussion by saying that PRIME could take up 
IMs’ proposal on a young professionals exchange program. 
 
Since then, Infrabel expressed an interest in taking the lead on this initiative. Infrabel offers to 
organise a meeting in the third quarter of 2019 with a first proposal of possible topics. All PRIME 
members would be invited to add topics and proposals. 
 
 

PRIME members are invited to decide on the appointment of Infrabel as leader of the 
young professionals exchange program.  


